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The Sulphur Institute is proud to host the Sulphur World Symposium 2014 — an annual event that attracts sulphur 
industry leaders for two days of expert speakers, networking events, and industry tours. TSI's last symposium held in 
North America brought together senior management delegates from various aspects of the sulphur industry. TSI is 
projecting record-breaking attendance at this year's event in Long Beach, California, USA. 

 
For the most up-to-date information on or to register for the Sulphur World Symposium 2014 visit: 
www.sulphurinstitute.org/symposium14 
 

 
 

US Refiners' Crude Feed 
Suzanne Minter – Director, Energy Analytics 
Bentek Energy 
  
The surge of crude oil production in North America has delivered unprecedented change on the US energy landscape.  
In 2013 alone, crude oil production in North America increased an approximately 1.4 million barrels per day, 
representing a 15% increase year-over-year.  Most of the Crude produced in the lower 48 is light sweet, much of it 
ultra-light sweet. 

This trend in production growth is anticipated to continue, giving rise to questions such as what does it mean to US 
imports and refiners? Bentek Energy will present its analysis on how US and Canadian production might impact North 
American historical trends of water borne imports into the US, and what the crude oil quality of this new production 
might mean to refiners.  As production booms, can North America adequately grow its transportation and refining 
infrastructure rapidly enough to take advantage of this newly created domestic energy asset? 
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